
 
ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 202 (24 – 25) 

17th February, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Class Photo Purchasing 

 

We are happy to let you know that class photos can now be purchased! These photos are a great 

way for your son to remember the time spent with his classmates. Do not miss this opportunity to 

save these moments forever. 

 

Our school is working with a professional photography company to make sure the photos look 

amazing. They will be printed on high-quality paper and offered in different sizes and styles for you 

to choose from. 

 

For your information, one 5R class photo (S1-S6 traditional style) and one 8R S6 graduation 

class (S6 only) has been purchased at the beginning of this school year. To order your child's class 

photo in other sizes and styles, please visit the following web page. The deadline for orders is 28th 

February, 2025, so do not miss this opportunity to preserve the magical moments of your child's 

journey at St Louis School. 

 

Purchasing form: https://230328123100.proofingphotos.com/?r=1178f2 (Only credit card 

payment is accepted.) 

 

For any enquiries, please contact the teacher-in-charge, Mr. Kwok Sheung Yin Dominic at 

25460117. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

(Mr. Kwok Sheung Yin Dominic) 

 for Principal 

 

https://230328123100.proofingphotos.com/?r=1178f2

